SHIREOAKS PARISH COUNCIL
Neighbourhood Plan Sub Committee

Minutes of first meeting held on 21st August at Shireoaks Sports Club
The meeting had been called to explain the procedures for the compilation of a Neighbourhood Plan for the village of Shireoaks and to confirm representatives willing to participate.  An earlier request for volunteers had taken place on July 10th and a number of residents had come forward.

Natalie Cockrell from the Planning Department at Bassetlaw District Council ran through an outline of the procedures and the possible extents of a Neighbourhood Plan.

Funding could be forthcoming from Awards for All and this could assist in paying for independent consultation and advice, scoping reports, sustainability appraisals, costs of meetings and other expenses.  Karen Tarburton from Rural Community Action Nottinghamshire offered assistance in finding other funding.
A number of residents volunteered to sit on the sub committee and assist in the project together with representatives from the Parish Council.

James Stout, Mike Ogden, Nicola Doughty, Pat Payling, Brian Carter, Christine Wilkinson-Cook were amongst those who offered assistance.
